Haerses Road Quarry Modification 4 - (DA165-7-2005-Mod-4)_

Unwelt (Australia) Pty Ltd on behalf of Dixon Sand (No.1) Pty Ltd has submitted a modification application (MOD 4) for the Haerses Road Quarry, located in Maroota in the Hills Shire Local
Government Area.

The modification invalves changing the sequence of extraction at the quarry.

Please provide advice on the proposal by Tuesday 27 October 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact Joel Herbert on (02) B289 6614 or joel.herbert@planning.nsw.gov.au

Response History

Public Authority Response Tuesday, 27 October 2020 11:57:31 AM AEDT

Motes:

EES Group has reviewed the Statement of Environmental Effects report by Umwelt (September 2020) supporting the proposed modification and have no comments or concerns from a
biodiversity perspective.
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